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	February 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200116030
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

“I am part of a team based at London South Bank University who are conducting research on data collected regarding mental health and neurodevelopmental disorder cases which have come through Camberwell Green Mags over the past two and a half years. In addition to the data that we have collected, it would be useful to know the total number of cases heard at the court to use as a comparison, as well as any further demographic information (gender, age range etc.) if available please. The time frames we are looking at is April 2017 – October 2019.”
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
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